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Headteacher News- 21st March 2025 

The brighter weather this week has made a 
real difference, and it has been great to see 
children enjoying more outdoor time. The 
tyres and trim trail have been back in use, 
and there has been a real buzz around the 
playground. 

I would also like to wish Miss Thorpe well in her 
new role in private nursery care. She will be 
leaving us at Easter, and we want to thank 
her for her hard work and dedication to the 
Care Club over the years. We truly 
appreciate her contributions and wish her all 
the best in her new role. 

Well done to our Year 3/4 pupils, who 
represented the school brilliantly at the Tag 
Rugby tournament. They showed great 
teamwork and determination throughout the 
event! 

Whole school attendance this week  has 
dipped this week to 92.9%, with several bugs 
affecting both staff and pupils. We hope 
everyone feeling under the weather makes a 
speedy recovery. This week's attendance 
award goes to Reception. 

House News 

The house project is really taking shape, with 
many rooms now nearing completion. The 
kitchen plans have been finalised, and much 
of the outdoor groundwork is now complete. I 
look forward to sharing some photos soon as 
we get closer to finishing this fantastic new 
space! 

 

 
 

Upcoming Positions 

As we near the completion of the house 
project, we are recruiting for a new Care 
Club Manager to lead this exciting initiative. 
This is a fantastic opportunity to help shape a 
brand-new provision for our school 
community. Please share with anyone you 
think may be interested. 

We also have vacancies for a Care Club 
Worker and a Lunchtime Supervisory 
Assistant. If you or someone you know may 
be interested, please see the job adverts 
below: 

●​ Care Club Manager – Apply Here 
●​ Care Club Worker – Apply Here 
●​ Lunchtime Supervisory Assistant – 

Apply Here 

Well done to our stars of the week! 
Year 1: Pearl Marshall 
Year 2: Gracie Goohall 
Year 3: Reggie Ross 
Year 4: Alistair Palmer 
Year 5: Jacek Rusak 
Year 6: Carmen Watson 
 
Diary Dates 
27th March Year 1 Phonic Screen Parent 
Meeting 
2nd April Easter Church Service 
3rd April Easter Egg competition 
4th April Break up for half term 
 
 

 
 

 

https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/care-club-manager-e7085-stanningley-primary-school
https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/care-club-worker-e7086-stanningley-primary-school
https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/lunchtime-supervisory-assistant-e7084-stanningley-primary-school
https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/lunchtime-supervisory-assistant-e7084-stanningley-primary-school


                                                                                                                                          
 

S Factor – Science in Action! 

A huge thank you to Mr Harrington, who 
organised the S Factor Finals this week. 
There has been a fantastic response from 
the children, with some truly impressive 
experiments on display. It has been 
wonderful to see their enthusiasm for 
science, and we are so proud of all those 
who took part. 

See some of the photos below 
showcasing the excitement of the event! 
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